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Summary of activities （about 800 words, provide photos, tables and figures that clearly show the activities 

during the period） 

 

I am so pleased to be selected and to have the opportunity to visit Nagasaki University on 8
th
 June, 

2015.  

At morning, we joined their communication skill class and we have a very good discussions about 

many topics including our research, future career….etc. 

After noon, we have a tour in the tropical institute of medicine facilities and laboratories. I also have 

to talk with many professor and doctoral students during this tour 

Later noon, we had a great presentations about Leading Program and our research works. Each one of 

us present 10 minutes presentation about his/her reaserch results and future plan. We had a great 

discussions and ideas about the topic of our research that provide me with valuable and interesting 

advices and information’s that’s broaden my understanding. 

At evening, they held a reception party for us, we enjoy delicious food while chatting with Nagasaki 

university students and professors. 

I would like to thanks all leading program members especially Prof Dr. Hiroshi for this 

opportunity. 

I hope from deep heart that I will have such opportunity once more in near future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

（Abroad・Domestic）Official trip report form（Student） 2015/06/15 (Year/Month/Day) 

Name Mohamed Sobhy Hassan Elfeky 

Laboratory Biochemistry 

Year (Grade) DC3 

Destination Nagasaki University 

Period of trip 7th to 9th June,2015 

Purpose of trip Student exchange program with LP students from Nagasaki University 
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※1 Send the electronic file to the Leading School section, International Affairs Office, also submit the 

original print out with seal of supervisor to the Leading School section, International Affairs Office. 

 

Submit to：Leading School section, International Affairs Office 

Ext: 9545 e-mail: leading@vetmed.hokudai.ac.jp 


